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Summary of Recommendations and Follow-up

	Recommendation
	Status
	Comment

	Major Recommendation 1: “Streamline the Logistics Planning Process.” PRSS should develop procedures that will reduce the number of proposals that undergo unnecessary logistic reviews.
	Completed
	Currently OPP only does operational reviews on those proposals that have been determined to be highly meritorious by the science merit review process.

	Major Recommendation 2:  “Take a Leadership Role in Implementing the Antarctic Environmental Protocol.”  PRSS should play a proactive and international leadership role in the implementation of the Antarctic environmental protocol, in particular within the CEP.  To accomplish this growing mission, OPP and PRSS should develop the funding and human resources needed.
	On-going
	(See attached)

Action Required to address this area prior to the COV.  With the departure of the Environmental Officer and re-alignment in roles, this should be discussed and a position developed prior to the COV.  This may be an OPP issue now, not simply a PRSS issue.

	Major Recommendation 3:  “Upgrade Deep Field Science Infrastructure.”  PRSS should develop a long-range plan, funding strategy and implementation schedule to upgrade and support deep field science capabilities.
	On-going
	Answered in the response to the COV, but this remains an on-going process.  We are preparing to make significant investments in the deep field infrastructure required to support the Western Divide Coring project.

	Major Recommendation 4:  “Create a Recurring Repair & Replacement Account.”  OPP should place a high priority on securing an overall NSF budget enhancement to establish a recurring PRSS infrastructure repair and replacement account.
	Completed
	Answered in the responses provided to the COV.

We said we were going to use MREFC to cover major replacement activities (See attached).


	Major Recommendation 5:
“Consolidate Aviation Contractor Management Functions.”  PRSS should consolidate the management of the private aviation contractors (PHI and Ken Borek Air) under a single Memorandum of Understanding with the Federal Office of Aviation Services to provide aircraft management services including safety inspections
	Completed 
	All contract aviation activities are now consolidated under the Department of Interior, National Business Center, Aviation Management Division (formerly DOI/OAS).

	Major Recommendation 6 :  “Improve the Committee of Visitors Process.”  OPP and PRSS should explicitly review the previous COV report and provide a summary of the actions they have taken to implement the recommendations. Specific metrics of performance and detailed science support data should be provided to the incoming committee for the time period under review.
	On-going
	See attached responses.  We were asked to prepare a summary detailing the responses and implementation of the recommendations where applicable.  We should discuss the level to which this needs to be addressed – major recommendations only or minor recommendations as well?


